
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
13 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirius Cove Residents, Families & Staff 
 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management at Sirius Cove Aged Care Home. 
 
We are very excited to welcome back to Sirius Cove Yamuna Gaire who is returning from maternity 
leave, I am sure she will be excited to share her stories and show her photos of her beautiful baby.  She 
will be returning on 20 February. 
 
Christian Dela Cruz has been replacing Yamuna and will be transferring back to our Fairfield Aged Care 
Home once Yamuna has returned.  Christian has done a fantastic job at Sirius Cove and has enjoyed 
getting to know all the residents and families.  Thank you Christian for your hard work and support 
during this period, it has been appreciated. 
 
Yamuna will be working with Eva Thapa Magar and Michelle Burgess and they are looking forward to 
having her back at Sirius Cove. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Home. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


